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Public Announcement from the Ministry of Health      
Three passengers that came to Eritrea prior to the ban on Flights, (enforced on March 25), were
diagnosed positive for COVID-19 during tests carried out today.

Two of these are male while the age range of the patients is from 48 to 60.  

The total number of confirmed cases in the country has now reached 15.  All the patients are
receiving necessary medical treatment. 
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